
From: Moshfegh, Pejman
Sent: 10/12/2010 3:31:47 PM
To: Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3);

Wilson, Michelle (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MLW3)
Cc: Woods, Linda J. (linda.woods@cpuc.ca.gov); Lo, Jeanette

(jeanette.lo@cpuc.ca.gov); Dilgassa, Bezawit (bezawit.dilgassa@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Request for clarification of PG&E's response to CPSD DR-01

Bill and Michelle, please see CPSD's
request for clarification of PG&E's initial response to CPSD's data 
request. Although we are not requesting a due date as of now, please 
provide responses as expeditiously as possible. Feel free to 
contact Bezawit or myself with any questions.
Thanks.

Request for clarification of 
PG&E’s response to CPSD DR-01

Question
(1)

Please explain the
reasoning or basis for choosing the location and size of the area encompassed by 
“Search Area 1” and “Search Area 2.” (For clarification purposes, it appears 
from PG&E’s map that there are closer neighboring residences to the 
proximate site of the explosion than the area reflected by “search area 2.”) 
Furthermore, are there any residences immediately between “Search Area 1” and 
“Search Area 2” which are not captured by either search area?
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Question
(2)

In relation to
notifications and complaints reflected in PG&E’s response to CPSD DR-01, 
CPSD requests clarification as to whether these notifications and complaints are 
limited to the 747 billing addresses in “Search Area 1” and “Search Area 2” or 
whether they are also representative of calls placed in the two search areas by 
non-residents of those billing addresses.

Question
(3)

When can CPSD expect
to receive the result of PG&E’s remaining search for emails from July 1, 
2010 to August 1, 2010, as related to its response to CPSD DR-01, Request 
#1?

Question
(4)

CPSD requests a
detailed explanation of two “work activities occur[ing] in Search Area 1” as 
performed by PG&E’s “Gas M&C crews.” Specifically, CPSD would like an 
explanation of the following actions listed on page 4 of PG&E’s response to 
CPSD DR-01, Request #4:

July 23, 2010: Underground Service Alert (USA) Ticket
for Jaureen Brogger at the City of San Bruno for 1751 Earl Avenue
cross street Glenview
Dr. for work over sewer main.
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August 20, 2010: Leak repair at 121 Estates

** CPSD would further request that PG&E
employ the practice of using ‘bates stamps’ for the submittal of all future data
request responses to
CPSD.
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